
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE

ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES HEARING :  23 February 2015  

IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO

(AE15/100) - International Airports - Programme 1.1 Border Management (ACBPS)  

Senator Leyonhjelm, David (L&CA) written:

Could you advise the outcomes of the review into the International Airport Operators 
Guidelines?

Answer:

The Department of Infrastructure and Regional Development (Infrastructure) is 
undertaking the Review of Process for the Provision of Government Services at New 
Australian International Airports. Submissions from industry and government 
stakeholders were sought, including a specific request for feedback on the current 
guidance material regarding border agency infrastructure requirements that is contained 
within the International Airport Operators Guide.

The Infrastructure review process is expected to be finalised by mid-2015.


